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Welcome 

 
Welcome to Year One!  

We are delighted that you are here.  
We’re going to have an incredible year together! 

An important part of our mission – To grow in Love, in the Spirit of 
Christ, for the Benefit of All – is making sure that each member of 

the St Joseph’s family is supported. That includes parents! 

Therefore, if ever you need to know something, just ask        
 



Topics this term 

 

English Maths RE Science 

Traditional Tales 
 

Non-Chronological 
Reports 

Place Value (within 
10) 

 
Addition and 
Subtraction 
(within 10) 

Creation and Covenant 
The Human 

Body 

Geography Art Computing PE 

Is Our School 

Green? 
Painting 

Online Safety and exploring 

Purple Mash Technology outside 

school 

Hit, Catch, 

Run 

 

Marvellous Me 

Please keep an eye out for regular updates sent home using our Marvellous Me 
app. Class specific updates will usually be added to Marvellous Me first. 

Upcoming Trips 
We are really looking forward to another amazing Pantomime in Mansfield 
this year. We will also be having a day at The Yorkshire Wildlife Park in the 

Summer Term. Keep an eye out on Arbor for booking information.  
 

Homework 
Homework is an important tool we use to consolidate key learning in 
year 1. It also instills in our children the value of their learning and 

gives them the opportunity to show you, as parents, how much they 
are progressing. The topic homework that we send out half termly 
encourages your child to be creative, as well allowing your child to 

practice key skills and demonstrate their knowledge.  
The weekly homework your child will receive will be linked to what 

they have been doing in class.  
 

PE kits 
You will be informed of when our PE days are for this term via 

Marvellous Me. Please ensure that your child comes dressed in their kit 
on their allocated PE day. Jewellery, including earrings, is to be 

removed. 

Mission Makers 
Each week, each child will begin with 5 Mission Maker points. Mission 

makers will be removed, after a warning, for negative behaviours.  
However, if a child does not lose any Mission Maker points during the 
week, these are converted into five extra house points in addition to 

any others that they have earned during the week! 

We hope you find this information useful 

Mrs Holland and Miss Croucher 


